
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  9-9-23 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:30. Other officers present were Wes 
Stafford, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 24. 
 
Randy gave a safety presentation on “Know your Numbers” and density altitude. 
 
Carl thanked Wes Stafford and James Watson for providing lunch.  Paul volunteered to 
provide lunch next month. 
 
Guests included David Barone’s wife, Nicole; Thomas Beard and his son, Garrett who is 
an aspiring pilot, Tina Fabian, and Roy Sims. 
 
Paul moved that the August minutes be accepted, Tony seconded it, and they were 
approved. 
 
Cheri mentioned the CAF Hangar Hangover September 22-23.  The Slobovia Pumpkin 
Drop is October 28 with a rain date of November 4. 
 
Wes gave a report on the Camping Discovery Committee.  We will have a “soft run” for the 
fall fly-in. 
 
John Boutwell sponsored Joe Buffington as a new member. 
 
Carlton reported that the AC will be installed maybe this week.  He also said that an on-site 
waste water treatment system will be installed. 
 
Tony moved that Carl Fox and Bill Lehr be able to sign club checks, Boyd seconded it, and 
it was approved. 
 
Tony White offered to give the club extra fill dirt when he builds a pond on the property to 
the west of CMLF property. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that we adjourn at 12:27. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


